

Courses without obstacles.

BOARD OF DIRECTORS

March 17, 2016

OFFICERS

John Lewinger **President**

Natasha Martell Jackson President Elect

Ross Busby Past President

Kathy Ulibarri Treasurer

Clint Wells Secretary

DIRECTORS

Sally Adams Steven Anava Bruce Beebe Candace Beeke Frederick Bermudez Tom Briones Adrian Chavez Dale Dekker Gina Euell Ioe Farr Ed Garcia Melissa Gonzales Mark Gorham Shad James Derrick Jones Terry Laudick Ann Lerner Barbara Lewis Sherman McCorkle Kirk Meyer Janice Micali Diane Harrison Ogawa Georgie Ortiz Samantha Sengel Angela Silva Brent W. Spendlove Joanne Suffis Joseph Varro Jr.

Kathie W. Winograd *President, CNM*

Carl Alongi, *Emeritus* *Jack and Donna Rust, *Honorary* Ms. Carolee Griffin, Executive Director

Kone, Inc.

Facility Manager Association of New Mexico

2809 Broadbent Parkway NE Albuquerque, NM 87107

Dear Carolee,

A single father of two teenage boys, Donald was forced to choose between finishing his education and getting a job to meet the needs of his family and education. Unable to pay for his tuition after living expenses captured a majority of his income Donald applied and was awarded the Rust Opportunity Assistance Fund. He was able to alleviate the burden of tuition and continue to be a great father and an excelling student. He is grateful for his award and shares "I would like to thank you for awarding me this emergency scholarship. It will help immensely in aiding to continue my education. This aid takes a huge burden off of my shoulders and for that I thank you."

We are grateful for FMA's contribution to support education as your gift assists the College in remaining competitive and relevant to the pressing needs of our local economy. We recognize how fortunate we are to have your friendship and belief that CNM is one of the driving forces in our community to economic recovery.

On behalf of the CNM Foundation, we would like to personally thank you for your charitable gift of \$2,500.00 to the New Mexico Facility Managers Association Scholarship Endowment. This gift is tax deductible to the extent permitted by law. We confirm that no goods or services of any value were or will be exchanged in connection with this contribution. Please retain this written acknowledgement as receipt of your charitable donation.

Thank you for making an investment in the lives of our students, our College and the future of our community. We appreciate your support and entrusting us with your gift.

With gratitude,

Roberta Ricci

Director of Development

If you or your spouse are employed by or serve on a board for a matching gift company, your gift may be increased. Matching gift forms are usually available from the participating company's personnel office.